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Comments: I'm writing in support of the Heber wild horses. An AML of 50-100 horses is extremely low for the

20,000 acres in question. These horses should have preference over the grazing of cattle on public lands. The

only form of population control should be PZP which we are successful using in Dayton, NV. Roundups and

warehousing of horses is inhumane and extremely expensive- a waste of taxpayers money.

Also, those who are hunting and killing these wild horses need to be arrested and put in prison! It is unacceptable

that no prosecution has occurred!

 

Richard Lemming


